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Announcing the New Interim Principal at 
Creston Elementary School, Holly Altiero
August 2022

Dear Creston Community,

I am pleased to announce that Dr. Holly Altiero 
will be the new Interim Principal at Creston 
Elementary School. Holly comes to Creston 
from her position as Assistant Principal at the 
Metropolitan Learning Center (MLC) within PPS. 
She has taken the lead with safety planning at the 
K-12 school, as well as organizing and running 
COVID-19 safety teams and Student Intervention 
Teams. Holly has also led in-class coaching for 
teachers in Social Emotional Learning lessons at 
MLC.

Prior to her work at PPS, Holly has had extensive experience as an 
Associate Program Director working on graduate level curriculum and 
administration, as well as six years of teaching at the graduate level 
focused on school counseling and mental health. Additionally, Holly 
has spent over twelve years working in the K-12 setting as a progressive 
school counselor and school counselor advocate.

Holly holds a bachelor’s degree in Psychology from Eastern Oregon 
University, and a master’s degree in Education and School Counseling 
Licensure from Lewis and Clark College. Finally, Holly earned a doctorate 
of Philosophy in Counselor Education from Oregon State University.

Please join me in welcoming interim Principal, Dr. Altiero to the Creston 
community.

Dr. Jon Franco, 
Chief of Schools, Office of School Performance

Holly Altiero


